
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kuykendal.Bill@epamail.epa.gov 
[mailto:Kuykendal.Bill@epamail.epa.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2004 9:26 AM 
 
Mary, 
      Per our conversation, here is some specific information on the 
portions of CAIR that have emission reporting requirements.  There are 
substantive changes to the CERR in these sections and I'm sure that 
your members will be interested.  Unfortunately, we will not be 
available for your regular conference call on June 1.  However, we can 
participate in a special call later next week if you would like.  
Please let me know and I'll coordinate at our end.  Here are some 
specifics on where to look in the overall CAIR package: 
 
Would you please send e-mail to the RO EI contact list drawing their 
attention to the Clean Air Interstate Rule SNPR that was signed on May 
18, which is posted at 
http://www.epa.gov/interstateairquality/rule.html  
.  Point out to them that Section III.B of the preamble addresses 
proposed changes in emissions reporting, some of which would affect all 
50 states not just those covered by the CAIR proposal.  Also, point to 
the proposed rule text affecting 40 CRF 51.  Also, say that we expect 
that by May 27 there will be a Technical Support Document on Emissions 
Reporting posted at this website also, which will help readers 
understand what aspects of the CERR are proposed for change and how 
individual states would be affected.  Ask the RO staff to make sure 
that state EI staff and managers are aware of this proposal, and 
understand the hearing plan and comment period deadline. 
 
                  Bill 
 
Bill Kuykendal 
Telephone: (919) 541-5372 
FAX: (919) 541-0684 
kuykendal.bill@epa.gov 
 
 
 
 


